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HOA Meetings

The next association

meeting will be held
on

Nov. 24, 2009
At

7:00 PM

At

Trabuco Canyon
Water District
Offices

HOA Web-Site
&
Meeting Agendas
at

Ranchocielo.org

Please Call In Your Guests

With the holidays quickly approaching,
we want to remind you to call in your
guests ahead of time and or provide a
list of names of your guests to the
guardhouse. Your efforts will help get
your guests to your home more
quickly.

Street Maintenance

The association’s engineer, Labelle
Marvin Company, has now completed
their study of our streets and the Board
will be review their findings. The asso-
ciation can now go out and obtain bids
for the proper corrective maintenance
action. We will keep you informed as
we progress with the project.

Exterior Changes

Before you perform any exterior
changes to your home, you must first
submit an architectural variance request
application to the Board for review
and approval. Changes made without
association approval may not be per-
mitted and will have to be changed.
Please note that the association has
completed the update of the approved
color schemes. If you are planning on
painting the exterior of your home,
please call our manager for more de-
tails on the new color schemes.

Landscape Watering
Please remember that the TCWD has
imposed new watering regulations on
the association and on the individual
homeowners. Some of these changes
involve no watering during the day-
time. If you did not get your notice
from the TCWD and need clarification,
please call them at 949-858-0277.
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Happy Thanksgiving

Time for Change

With the pending change in our time, it
is now a good time to check the batter-
ies in your smoke detectors, carbon
monoxide detectors and emergency
equipment such as flash lights and ra-
dios. It is also a good time to check the
timing on your irrigation systems. You
may also want to inspect items such as
the water supply lines for your sinks,
toilets, dishwasher, and clothes washer.
If you have not already done so, it is a
good idea to replace out original or
older supply lines with the steel braided
hoses. Your efforts till save you time
and money!

Resident Parking

As a reminder, all residents are required
to park their vehicles inside their garage
or in their driveway. Residents are not
permitted to park on the street without
association approval and only for cer-
tain reasons.

Also, residents are not permitted to
park their vehicles overnight in the pool
area or tennis court area parking lots.
These lots are intended for short term
use by those residents visiting the pool
or tennis court areas.




